
City of Ida Grove 
Special Meeting 

April 24, 2019 5:45 p.m. 
City Council Chambers 

 
Mayor pro-tem, Paul Cates, called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m. with the 

following council members present:  Ryan Goodman and Gregor Ernst.  Councilman, 
Scott Tomlinson and Mayor Whiteing were absent.  

Motion by Goodman to approve the agenda, second by Ernst.  On a unanimous 
vote, motion carried. 
 Jeff Gilbert was on the agenda to discuss the Ward II vacancy at 5:00 pm, but 
was unable to make it.  
 Adam Wunschel was present for his meeting to discuss the vacancy at 5:45 pm.  
Wunschel likes the opportunity to be able to serve on council for a short time frame and 
test the waters.  If he likes it, he would plan to run again this November.  Council 
discussed the amount of time outside of council meetings it takes to contribute.  
Wunschel’s vision for Ida Grove is to bring more businesses to town as well as offer 
more activities for all ages.  Wunschel currently serves on the Board of Adjustment for 
the City.   
 Council reviewed two CD bids.  First State Bank submitted a bid for the Flower 
Garden CD at a rate of 2.30% for 365 days.  United Bank of Iowa’s bid was 2.35% for 
365 days.  Motion by Goodman to approve the Flower Garden CD bid to be renewed at 
UBI at a rate of 2.35% for 365 days, second by Ernst.  On a unanimous vote, motion 
carried.  
 Motion by Ernst to adjourn, second by Goodman.  On a unanimous vote, motion 
carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:45 p.m. 
 
 
_________________________   _________________________ 
Heather Sweeden, City Clerk            Paul Cates, Mayor Pro-Tem 
 

        
 


